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Hello Blazer families, 

A few things to mention for the upcoming weeks: 

- Cross Country is wrapping up and Volleyball has begun! It is fun to see the smiles on our athletes’ 

faces! Sport reports will be included in the next newsletter. Please call the school if you have any 

questions about the start of school sport. 

- Public Health (Kathy Jones) is offering a flu shot clinic in Beechy School for students and staff on 

Wednesday, November 4th. If you would rather have your children avoid the line-up at the hall and 

have their shot here, please sign and send back the consent form.  

- Halloween is coming up – please see the information on the backside of this letter for our school 

plans. We hope you’ll help spread the word to friends and family to take part in our virtual pumpkin 

carving event! 

- No school on October 26th for teacher PD. 

- Our SCC AGM is on October 28th at 7:00 p.m. – please email me for the link if you’d like to join us!  

- Parent-teacher-student conferences are set for the evenings of November 18 and 19. Stay tuned 

for a parent survey as we seek your input to make these virtual evenings as successful as possible 

and take the opportunity to discuss your child(ren)’s learning. 

- Please take a look at our updated website! I am hopeful that it will finally be the one-stop-shop for 

information for parents. www.beechy.sunwestsd.ca  

- Finally, just a thank you for the diligence you parents have shown in keeping your children home 

when they are not feeling well. I know it is sometimes difficult to keep our kids home when they 

have cold symptoms, but we really appreciate everyone working together to keep each other healthy 

and keep everyone’s kids in their seats as much as possible!  Please remember that you can always 

ask a teacher for homework for your child, or come get their device so we can stay connected with 

them over Teams and let students know what they can work on while they are away. Thanks! 
Leia Hey, on behalf of Beechy Staff 

 

Legion Awards 
Due to Covid-19 we were unable to have an assembly to announce our zone winners.  The children who 

earned 1st place advanced to Districts.  We would like to congratulate all the winners. 

Two 1st place winners: Austin Housek - Intermediate Poem Category and Clay Allinson - Senior Poem 

Category 

One 2nd place winner: Emilie Moebis - Primary Poster - Black and White Category 

Four 3rd place winners: Truitt Hey - Junior Poem Category, Kyla Moebis - Junior Poster – Colour Category, 

Leeann Brisby - Senior Poster – Black and White Category, and Chantelle Cooper - Senior Poster – Colour 

Category 

http://www.beechy.sunwestsd.ca/

